
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 
WORKSHOP MINUTES 

Thursday, June 20, 2019  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Kurth 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries – Hughes – Harris – Murphy 
 
Mayor Kurth called to order the workshop for June 20, 2019 at 7:57 p.m.  Councilmember’s 

present: Devries, Harris, Hughes, and Murphy.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; 

Chris Galiov, Finance Director. 
 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 
 

A. Discuss  

 Park Board Recommendation for Memorial Park Capital Improvements   
          
Councilmember Devries stated he has a problem with the concession stand upgrades.  He believes 

that Centennial Little League should be paying for all of the upgrades, since they are the only 

organization, and not the City of Lexington, making money off of the concession stand.  

Discussion ensued.   

 

Mayor Kurth stated that he believes the City should tear down the whole concession stand instead 

of doing a roof and fascia replacement.  The City Council discussed the Park Board 

recommendation.   

 

Councilmember Devries recommended looking at a two-car garage that can be moved in as a 

possible replacement of the existing concession stand.  He will provide more information on this 

type of building at budget time.  Discussion ensued.   

 

Petracek stated we will have more discussion about the Park Board recommendations at budget 

time, as these projects will not be completed in 2019.   

                                          
 
4.  Staff Input 
 
No staff input.   

 



 
5.  Council Input 
 
No Council input 

 
6.  Adjourn 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:19 p.m.  

 
 
 

 

 


